
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2024, AT 9:00 A.M. 
AT THE MINONG VILLAGE SHOP 
840 DENNINGER DR MINONG, WI 54859 

_________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Notice of Possible Quorum in compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting 
Law requirements. 

 
Public notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Streets and Utilities 
Committee and/or Village Board will be present on Tuesday, September 24, 2024, at 9:00 
a.m. at the Village of Minong Village Shop 840 Denninger Dr. Minong, WI 54859.   
 
This is road tour to start at the Village shop to assess the condition of roads.   
 
No action or discussion of official village business will take place at this meeting.  
 
Janel Lee/Clerk-Treasurer Village of Minong 
________________________________________________________________________ 
      
Village requests persons requiring assistance to enable attendance and participation to provide at 
least 24-hour notice. Prepared and posted by Clerk-Treasurer Janel Lee on September 18, 2024, at 
1:40 p.m. cst.  


